
GOOD NEWS: 
YOUR DRINKING 
WATER IS STILL
SAFE TO DRINK!

CORONAVIRUS 
WILL NOT AFFECT YOUR 

WATER SUPPLY. 



GreaterAugustaUtilityDistrict.org

12 Williams Street • Augusta, ME 04330

(207) 622-3701

Our drinking water comes entirely from groundwater 

wells—it’s pumped out of the ground and then disinfected 

with sodium hypochlorite, the primary disinfectant found 

in household bleach, an excellent chemical for killing 

bacteria and viruses. 

According to the EPA, “the presence of the COVID-19 virus 

has not been detected in drinking-water supplies and, 

based on current evidence, the risk to water supplies is 

low.” As always, our #1 job is to deliver clean, safe drinking 

water, and our #1 concern is our customers’ health.

NOTE: To comply with social distancing guidelines, our 

office at 12 Williams Street and all other facilities will 

be closed to the public until further notice. Payments 

can still be dropped in the mail slot, or made online at 

GreaterAugustaUtilityDistrict.org.

WE ASSURE YOU: THE SAFETY 
OF YOUR WATER HAS 

NOT BEEN AFFECTED BY THE 
NOVEL CORONAVIRUS. 


